
Irondequoit Quilt Club 
November 2015 Newsletter 

 

 The next meeting of the year is Monday, November 16 at 7 pm. We 
look forward to seeing you! 

 Bring your dues to the November meeting! 

President’s Message 

Wow. It’s been absolutely crazy for me lately. After finishing the “best 
costume EVER” for Jacob at the last minute, it was suddenly 
Halloween. I haven’t had a chance to do any quilting since the retreat, 
but I am proud to say that I managed to finish two knitting projects! 
One is a shawl for my niece in the USMC, on size 35 needles that 
Mom calls “telephone poles.” The second is the prayer shawl that I 
started for myself just after my husband died. I’ve been working on it a 
little at a time and finally was able to cast off. I’ve also begun 
Christmas shopping and crafting, in all of my free time. Wow, did 
anyone else notice that I just completely skipped Thanksgiving, just 
like retail stores? I hope everyone else has time to quilt!  

- Jenn 

General Meeting Agenda: 

 Welcome & Pledge of Allegiance 

 Announcements & Reports 
o President 
o Vice Presidents 
o Treasurer 
o Quilt Show 
o Opportunity Quilt 
o Other 

 Old Business 

 New Business 

 Speaker / Activity 

 Show & Tell 

 Closing 

November Snacks Provided by: 

 Shelley Adams 

 Linda Kaanana 

 Kathryn Russell 

 Pat Ientilucci 

 Julie Miller 

 Maxine Kinard  

 Beth Guche 

 Pat Fackelman 

 Rene Fogarty 

 Sandy Cordingley 

  

 
. 
 
 
 
 

The Irondequoit Quilt Club meets 
monthly September thru May at the 

Lutheran Church of the 
Resurrection, 3736 St. Paul Blvd, 

Rochester, NY 14617  
 

For more information about the club, 
visit our website at 

www.irondequoitquiltclub.org 

Officers and Committees 
2015 – 2016 

President – Jenn Steward 

Co-Vice Presidents –  

Lucy Donalies & Barb Gerardi 

Recording Secretary – Melanie Popick 

Treasurer – Sandy Bubel 

Newsletter Editor – Jenn Steward 

Historian –  

Library – Mary Lou Fitch & Donna German 

Membership – Cheryl Bond 

Facebook – Jenn Steward 

Fat Quarter Exchange – Sandy Cordingley 

Memorial – pending 

Monthly Raffle –  

New Member Coach – pending 

Refreshments – Melissa Manney,  

Sew Day Coordinator – Brenda McHale 

Coupon Books/Shop Hop – Cheryl Bond 

Sunshine – Donna Goundry 

Website – Laurie Fromm 

Wounded Warrior Blocks – Lyz Covert 

Quilt Show 

Quilt Show 2016 –  
Nick Williams & Judy Furdyn 

Opportunity Quilt 2016 –  
Penny Schumacher 

Charity Projects 

Comfort Quilts – Elaine Kent 
Irondequoit Food Cupboard –  

Debbie Pratt-Gnage & Pat Fackleman 
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Unless noted otherwise, monthly meetings are scheduled from 7pm to 9pm and the church is open for early arrivals at 6:30pm. 

Date Event Additional Information 

November 14 Sew Day & Class 
"Cathedral Windows Pillow" will be taught by Laura Wagner. 
At the Lutheran Church of the Resurrection, 3736 St. Paul Blvd. 10:00 
AM – 4:00 PM 

November 16 November Meeting 

Julia Deal of Sew Artistic will give a short trunk show and talk on "Sew 
Organized" http://www.sewartistic.com/  
At the Lutheran Church of the Resurrection, 3736 St. Paul Blvd. People 
gather at 6:30 PM, and meeting starts at 7 PM. 

December 5 Sew Day 
At the Lutheran Church of the Resurrection, 3736 St. Paul Blvd. 10:00 
AM – 4:00 PM 

December 14 December Meeting 
At the Lutheran Church of the Resurrection, 3736 St. Paul Blvd. People 
gather at 6:30 PM, and meeting starts at 7 PM. 

January 16 Sew Day & Class 
Penny Schumacher, Four Patch Posey Class 
At the Lutheran Church of the Resurrection, 3736 St. Paul Blvd. 10:00 
AM – 4:00 PM 

January 25 
January Meeting 
Consortium Prep 

At the Lutheran Church of the Resurrection, 3736 St. Paul Blvd. People 
gather at 6:30 PM, and meeting starts at 7 PM. 

February 22 
February Meeting 

Garage Sale & Demo 
Derby 

At the Lutheran Church of the Resurrection, 3736 St. Paul Blvd. People 
gather at 6:30 PM, and meeting starts at 7 PM. 

March 16 Special Event at IQC 
IQC hosts the Quilters Consortium of New York State  
At the Lutheran Church of the Resurrection, 3736 St. Paul Blvd.  

March 21 March Meeting 
At the Lutheran Church of the Resurrection, 3736 St. Paul Blvd. People 
gather at 6:30 PM, and meeting starts at 7 PM. 

April 25 April Meeting 
At the Lutheran Church of the Resurrection, 3736 St. Paul Blvd. People 
gather at 6:30 PM, and meeting starts at 7 PM. 

May 23 May Meeting 
At the Lutheran Church of the Resurrection, 3736 St. Paul Blvd. People 
gather at 6:30 PM, and meeting starts at 7 PM. 

 
 

Vice Presidents’ Update – Lucy Donalies & Barb Gerardi 

 At the Sew Day in October there were some members interested to learn to Paper Piece. Jean Cody has come 
forward and offered to teach an Advanced Beginner class on a Saturday in 2016.  The estimated cost for the 
day long class will be $25, including the pattern and printed sheets.  It will be geared toward those who have little 
or no experience in paper piecing. We will have a sign-up sheet starting at the November meeting.  We will not 
collect money until after the first of the year.  Jean already has the sample completed and can show it us. 

 At the November meeting Penny Schumacher will have a sample of the "Four Patch Posey" quilt that she will 
teach us on January 16, 2016.  The cost is $10.  We will also have a sign-up sheet. 

 We signed up to host the Quilters Consortium of New York State on March 16, 2016.  It is a one day meeting 
where members from all over New York State come together and we will serve lunch and invite local quilt shops 
to participate.  We also will need the help of the club to make table decorations and serve the food.  Stay tuned 
for more information. 

 November meeting:  "Sew Organized" by Julia Deal of Sew Artistic. 

 December meeting: Christmas Dinner and singing Christmas 
Carols with Nick Williams at the piano. 

 January meeting: work on things we need for the Consortium 
Meeting  

 February meeting: Garage Sale & Demo Derby (moved from 
January Meeting) 
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Treasurer’s Report – Sandy Bubel 
 

Banking Activity 9/1 - 9/30 

Opening Balance $11,334.87  
Income  

10-Oct 2015 Retreat Deposit $390.00  

28-Oct Monthly Raffle $33.00  

28-Oct Membership Dues $200.00  

  Total Income $623.00  

Expenses  

10-Oct Laurie Fromm - 2015 Retreat Ck.1337 $3,166.85  

10-Oct Laurie Fromm - Website Fee July-Sept. 2015 Ck. 1338 $38.85  

27-Oct Lucy Donalies - Library Carts Ck. 1340 $50.00  

9-Oct Merrilee MacWilliams - Mystery Quilt License Ck. 1335 $75.10  

19-Oct Penny Schumacher - Opportunity Quilt Ck. 1336 $95.44  

  Total Expenses $3,426.24  

Closing Balance $8,531.63  
 

Classifieds 
 

 

For Sale: 

Bernina 750 quilting machine with the embroidery unit; 
Two years old; Purchased from The Bobbin Case 
Asking $4,500. 

Interested? Call Nancy Goodwin at 585-727-0856.   

 

Memory Quilt Maker Wanted: 

-----Original Message----- 
From: Ann <agebhard@frontiernet.net> 
To: jagsteward <jagsteward@aol.com> 
Sent: Sat, Oct 24, 2015 4:41 pm 
Subject: IQC 

I am looking to find someone to make a memory quilt for 
Christmas.  

Thank you, Ann Gebhard  

 

WANTED:  

Twin-size bed quilts for the residents of Zion House 
in Avon, one of the first houses in the country and 
the first in New York State that operates exclusively 
for female veterans. Zion House serves veterans of 
all (or no) faiths from all branches of the armed 
services, providing support services and helping 
residents to build work experience. 

Each bedroom is color-coordinated, and twin quilts 
are needed in the following colors:  red, green, blue, 
yellow/gold, and burgundy. If you are interested in 
contributing a quilt, please contact Jen Ulrich at 310-
7199. Many thanks. 

http://zionhouseavon.org/  
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IQC Meeting Minutes-September 28, 2015 

 

Georgia Sadler served as acting president for the meeting. Jenn Steward had a conflict and couldn’t attend. 

There was one guest at the meeting. 

Georgia, Jenn and Mary Lou Fitch cleaned the mess in the storage room at the church. Georgia reminded 
everyone to only donate usable quilting-appropriate fabric. If you have other fabrics that you would like to 
donate, Bits and Pieces in Fairport accepts donations. http://craftbitsandpieces.com/ There are some 
magazines and some fabric available free from the storage room.  

We are reopening the IQC library with better carts obtained used from the Irondequoit Public Library. If you 
have any IQC library books, please return them at the November meeting. Mary Lou Fitch and Donna German 
are working on inventory. Feel free to donate any current books you have. Thank you, Lucy, for your efforts to 
get these carts and for getting your son to pick them up!  

Lucy gave a program update – class on November 14 has Laura Wagner teaching cathedral windows. Jean 
Cody will teach a paper piecing class in the spring.  

Merrilee MacWilliam has sent out parts 1 – 4 of the Mystery Quilt. If you did not receive any or all, talk to 
Merrilee. She sent only to paid members.  

Cheryl Bond distributed new membership cards. 

Program: Brenda McHale demonstrated how to make a design wall using cardboard, flannel, curtain rods, and 
clips. Barb Gerardi showed how she used a design board to plan a quilt she was making. 

Raffle: New chairs Janet Rosenberg and Kathy Lee conducted the first raffle. Barb Gerardi won. 

Fat Quarter Drawing: Won by Janet Rosenberg and Barb Gerardi (do you see a theme here?). 

The meeting ended with show and tell. 

Many thanks to Ruth Tetlow for taking minutes. 

 

http://craftbitsandpieces.com/

